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Fact sheet: Minimum wage rates 

 

Minimum Wage Rates 

New Zealand’s minimum wage rates set remuneration rates for workers within the ranges of an 8-hour day, a 
40-hour week or an 80-hour fortnight. It is the basis of pay that’s important, not the frequency of payment. 
The pay of a salaried worker must comply, as a minimum, with the requirements for workers paid on a 
fortnightly basis. 

The minimum adult wage rate for a worker 16 years or older who is not a starting-out worker or trainee is 
$22.70 per hour from 1 April 2023. 

Starting-out rates and the training wage continue to be at 80% of the minimum wage, $18.16 per hour. There 
is no minimum wage rate for youths under the age of 16 years. 

Starting-out 

The starting-out minimum wage is $18.16 per hour. 

It provides for eligible 16- to 19-year-olds to be paid no less than 80% of the adult minimum wage. It applies 
to: 

  • 16- and 17-year-old employees who have not yet completed six months of continuous 
employment with their current employer and are not involved in supervising or training other 
workers 

  • 18- and 19-year-olds entering the workforce after six months or more on a benefit. Once they 
have completed six months’ continuous employment with a single employer, they will no longer be 
a starting-out worker, and must be paid at least the adult minimum wage rate 

  • 16- to 19-year-old employees required by their employment agreement to undertake industry 
training for at least 40 credits a year to become qualified in relation to their employment. 

Minimum training wage 

The minimum training wage rate is $18.16 per hour. This rate applies to workers aged 20 years or over who 
are doing recognised industry training involving at least 60 credits a year and who are not involved in 
supervising or training other workers. 

Keep in mind 

It’s a legal requirement that you keep wage and time records and that your records are sufficient to show you 
have complied with minimum requirements such as minimum wage. 

If you have queries about minimum wage requirements and how they affect your business, please contact 
us. 
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Important:  Clients should not act solely on the basis of the material contained in this article.  Items herein are general comments only 
and do not constitute nor convey advice per se.  Changes in legislation may occur quickly.  We therefore recommend that our formal 
advice be sought before acting in any of the areas.  This article is issued as a helpful guide to our clients and for their private 
information.  Therefore it should be regarded as confidential and should not be made available to any person without our prior approval. 

 


